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15th February 2019. 
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         
 
Congratulations to our Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 
Reception: Amelia Meese for being a delightful little girl, a pleasure to teach. 
Y1: Giovanni Eliason for improved handwriting and presentation. 
Y2: Miyarna Morgan for excellent participation in all lessons this week. 
Y3: Zac Millington for showing improvement in reading and writing. 
Y4: Ridas Nenius for an improved effort in his writing. 
Y5: Roisin Wilson for showing a positive attitude to all work. 
Y6: Lola-Belle Browning for excellent effort and progress in all subjects. 
 
Golden ticket winners:  Henry Cartwright and Ashleigh Weston 
             
 
Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies this week: 
 
13th February 2019 
Reception: Emily Baker    
Y1:  Leah Fleming 
Y2:  Eve Love and Grace Wollerton 
Y3:  Ava O’Donoghue, Siena Jay-Frate and Oscar Powell-Leslie 
Y4:  Luca Nicol and Finley Batham 
Y5:  Ellis Parkes and Seth Stokes 
Y6:  Rogelio Cruz, Leighton Humphries and Pawel Cruz 
 
 

Catholic Virtues 
 
As we are part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham, we have embraced the Catholic Schools’ 
Pupil Profile, which teaches the children a set of eight pairs of virtues that enable them to 
grow as individuals in the image of God.   
 
Each half term the whole school will focus on one pair of words; we will spend time reflecting 
on the meaning of the words; how we see these virtues in action in our lives and in the lives 
of others and how we can work to develop these virtues in our lives.  
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This half terms virtues is Eloquent and Truthful - Eloquent and truthful in what they say 
of themselves, the relations between people, and the world by developing 
an eloquent language which pupils can use to understand and articulate their emotions, 
beliefs, and questions, encouraged by the example of their teachers.  To be truthful in the 
way they represent themselves and speak about the world. 

 
Congratulations goes to the following children who have received certificates for 

showing these virtues in their actions.  
 
Reception:  Amelie Olugbode and Daniel Maheshe 
Y1: Ruby Garbett and Spencer Caswell 
Y2: Elexis Attwood and Lucas Elwell 
Y3: Ava O’Donoghue and Oliver Goddard 
Y4: Ryan Gordon and Savannah Ifill 
Y5: Harry Webb and Charlie Moreton 
Y6: Oliver Lammas and Isabel Cooper 
 
 

 
Thank you to Annabelle and Richard from the West 
Midlands Air Ambulance who visited our school this week 
and allowed the children to look around the demonstration 
pod to gain an insight into what the Air Ambulance does.   
 
We also presented the cheque for £1068.80 that was raised 
over the Christmas period.  Once again, many thanks for your 
generosity. 

 
Parents Consultations:  these will take place for all classes after half term. Appointments 
are booked online through Schoolsbuddy.  Yrs 5 & 6 are available to book now.  Reception, 
Yr 1, Yr 2, Yr 3 & Yr 4 will be available to book when we return from the half term break.   
 

Yr 5 & 6:  Tuesday 26th February from 1pm - 6.30pm   
 
 Reception:  Monday 4th March from 1pm – 6.30pm 
 
 Yr 3 & 4: Tuesday 5th March from 1pm – 6.30pm  
 
 Yr 1 & 2: Wednesday 6th March from 1pm – 6.30pm 
 
Children’s work will also be available to view at these sessions.  If you have booked a late 
appointment, please ensure that you arrange to view your child’s work before you see the 
teacher as the school will close promptly after the final appointment at 6.30pm.  
 
Please ensure that when you pick your allocated time on Schoolsbuddy that you press to 
accept the terms and conditions.  If you have completed the process correctly, you will 
receive a confirmation email.  If you do not receive a confirmation email then you have NOT 
allocated a time and you will need to complete the process again.  Please contact the school 
office if you any problems. 
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World Book Day: on Friday 8th March we will be celebrating World 
Book Day.  For a £1 donation, the children can dress up as their favourite 
book character.  More details to follow after half term. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
School menu: Week commencing 25th February is Week 1  
 
Have a good half term break 
 
S. M. Mason. 
 
      

     

     
     

     

    


